
Kyrene Aprende 

 

January 19, 2024 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

January 20: Kyrene PlayDay 

January 24: Deadline for School Quality Survey 

January 25: PTSO Fundraiser - Barro's 

January 26: PBIS Store 

January 26: 8th Grade Fieldtrip- Diary of Anne Frank 

  
 

 

View Full Calendar 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Message from Principal Kory 
 

 

Aprende Families, 

  

Please take a few minutes to complete the School Quality survey (information below and also e-mailed 

directly to you).  Last year we only had 10% of families take the survey and this year we are at 9%.  We 

value your feedback and DO USE IT to make any necessary revisions, however, when only 10% of our 

parent population is responding, it is difficult to make major changes with data that is not 

representative of the majority of our family voices.  I very much appreciate you taking the time to do 

the survey.  

  

Please continue to read the newsletter, especially in the coming months, as it will contain a great deal 

of information about end of the year activities and transition information.  Also, if you are still needing 

to make a tax credit donation, we would welcome any tax credit, as this is what we use to fund our 

clubs and other extra-curricular opportunities.  

  

As always, thank you for your support and please don’t hesitate to reach out with any 

questions/concerns. 

  

Respectfully, 

Renee Kory, Principal 

rkory@kyrene.org 
 

 

  
 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/LvmMvzKnAI7Z-b-5lBb-YA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnjCTWP0Q3aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzE0I2NhbGVuZGFyOS8yMDIzMTIwMS9tb250aFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZaFW8apl6FtfglIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
mailto:rkory@kyrene.org


School Quality Survey 
 

 

It is time to share your voice! The annual Kyrene School Quality Survey for Families is open through 

Wednesday, January 24. Your voice is critical to your children’s education, the future of Kyrene 

School District, and [school name]. That’s why we need to hear from you! The results will inform 

targeted action plans to make sure our schools are places where every student can thrive. Parents 

should check their email for an invitation, visit kyrene.org/parentsqs or use the QR code below to take 

the survey. The survey is offered in English and Spanish. All responses are strictly confidential.  
 

 

  

  

 

  
 

 

 

8th Grade Fieldtrip Reminders 
 

 

8th grade families: If your student returned his/her field trip permission slip before winter break to see 

“The Diary of Anne Frank” next Friday, January 26, the deadline to make the $20 payment to attend is 

Wednesday, January 24. This field trip fee covers transportation and ticket cost. The preferred 

method of payment is the online payment portal which you can access by clicking here. Cash and 

checks can be turned in to the front office staff (not individual teachers). If you have any questions 

about payments, please contact the front office at (480) 541-6200.  

  

On the day of the field trip, 8th graders will be eating a later-than-usual lunch, so please be sure 

to pack a filling snack for your student to eat in the morning before the performance. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

Middle School Physicals 
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CH8mCUxH3Jk6mRJB51gV-w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnjCTWP0SoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9zaXRlL2RlZmF1bHQuYXNweD9QYWdlVHlwZT0zJkRvbWFpbklEPTEwJk1vZHVsZUluc3RhbmNlSUQ9NDI2JlZpZXdJRD02NDQ2RUU4OC1EMzBDLTQ5N0UtOTMxNi0zRjg4NzRCM0UxMDgmUmVuZGVyTG9jPTAmRmxleERhdGFJRD0xMDA1NzImUGFnZUlEPTEzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgploVbxqmXoW1-CUhFBRGVGb2VAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


  

 

  
 

 

 

Marching Band Interest Meeting for Corona HS 
 

 



  

 

  
 

 

 

Enroll in Arizona's Top Elementary District 
 

 

Enrollment is now open for the 2024-25 school year. 



  

Kyrene kids are at the top of the class, consistently outperforming students in peer districts and 

charter schools. 

  

Kyrene kids aspire to become leaders, scientists, artists and more, through a variety of PreK–8 

program offerings, from computer science immersion to project-based learning. 

  

Kyrene kids get a global education with world languages (Spanish and Mandarin) and an International 

Baccalaureate Middle Years Programme. 

  

Make a Plan. Visit Kyrene Online. 

  

To help with your planning for next year, be sure to visit us online: 

  

  • Learn about Kyrene’s Choice Opportunities. 

  • Explore what it means to be a Kyrene Kid. 

  • Share the vision of a Kyrene student who is Ready for the Future. 

  

Open Enrollment 

  

Kyrene School District offers online enrollment for new students and any student applying to change 

schools. New or transferring students who live outside of a school’s boundaries must fill out an 

application via the online registration portal. Open Enrollment must be approved before registration is 

considered final. 

  

Current Students 

  

Current families with no school changes and no new students will not need to re-register. Children in 

grades K–4 and 6–7 will continue to be registered at the same school they currently attend. Current 5th 

graders will automatically be registered at the middle school assigned to follow their current 

elementary school. 

  

Families who want to make an enrollment change to a school other than the one assigned are strongly 

encouraged to submit applications for your preferred school by January 15. To make a change, log into 

your ParentVUE account and select the “change school” option. 

  

For current families with new students entering school, online registration will be available through 

your existing ParentVUE account. 

  

Enrollment links will be made available for the 2024-25 school year at kyrene.org/enroll on January 9. 

Kyrene looks forward to welcoming your students next year! 

  
 

 

 

PTSO Fundraiser 
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/vlXnxrkBjH41NyUXNmJXBA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnjCTWP4STAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvTlBzb2JHQk5nSGxyU0tlWTNZWnhnZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8wARrTVEPP_BB0nORNRrDA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnjCTWP4SbAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvT2RNcUxtSzc5VHBCMXpXd3RfbXpxQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUm5mbjRjUDBURGFIUjBjRG92TDNSeVlXTnJMbk53WlM1elkyaHZiMnh0WlhOelpXNW5aWEl1WTI5dEwyWXZZUzl5V1RoVFVGZGFjV3hLY1RRd2JFbHJibkkwUmpCQmZuNHZRVUZCUVVGUlFYNHZVbWRTYkZwdVlXZFFNRkZtWVVoU01HTklUVFpNZVRrelpETmpkV0V6YkhsYVZ6VnNURzA1ZVZwNU9YZGlNMG93WTIxR2NHUkdZMGhqTWs1dllqSTVjMkpWU1V0Wk0wMW5VVFJXYW5wcWJUWkxWa2xVWXpJeGFsb3pTbWhrUjJoQllUTnNlVnBYTld4TWJUbDVXakZuUlVGQlFVRkJVWDUtVndkelkyaHZiMnh0UWdwbG5aeEtuV1ZBdDBvOVVoRkJSR1ZHYjJWQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKZaFW8apl6FtfglIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~
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Arizona Youth Survey 
 

 



In February, Kyrene will participate in the Arizona Youth Survey, an anonymous statewide prevention 

needs assessment for middle and high school students conducted by the Arizona Criminal Justice 

Commission. Beginning on January 29, parents of students in grade 8 will have the opportunity to 

review details and opt in or out for their child’s participation in ParentVUE.  

  
 

 

 

  

 

Ready for a day of play? Please join us on Saturday, January 20, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. at 

Kyrene Centennial Middle School for Kyrene Community Education's signature PlayDay event. The 

lineup includes over 40 booths, activities, food trucks and musical performances to keep the entire 

family entertained.   More information can be found at https://www.kyrene.org/playday.  
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/34V1TeFhxhjteAGLsXw1cw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnjCTWP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9wbGF5ZGF5VwdzY2hvb2xtQgploVbxqmXoW1-CUhFBRGVGb2VAa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~


 

  
 

 

 

23-24 Yearbooks 
 

 

  

 



We have a limited number of yearbooks for sale!!  
  

**8th Grade Parents/Guardians- Friendly reminder that 8th Grade Recognition Ads must be 

purchased by February 2, 2024. 8th grade families have their choice of two sizes; business 

card color and quarter page color. There are three templates to choose from when creating your 

recognition ad. The parent/guardian must complete recognition ad designs by February 2, 2024. 

Please click on this link to purchase yearbooks and ads: https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/ 

Yearbook Code: 14349324 

  
 

 

 

Camp Opportunity for Students with Special Needs 
 

 

Camp Tatiyee is a Special Needs camp located in the White Mountains of Arizona. They provide a FREE 

week long overnight summer camp experience for school aged individuals (7-21) with Learning 

Disabilities, Deaf/Hard of Hearing, Visual impairments, Intellectual disabilities, and Orthopedic 

disabilities. They offer archery, science, music, art, go karts, etc. as well as a themed week full of 

night activities including a dance on the last night. Camp Tatiyee's mission is to enrich the lives of 

individuals with special needs by providing a life changing summer camp experience that promotes 

emotional health, independence, self-esteem, and confidence, entirely free of charge. Registration is 

currently open for Summer 2024.  
 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/M3H8UEWavqZuf84r9TkaPA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnjCTWP0QcaHR0cHM6Ly95YnBheS5saWZldG91Y2guY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZaFW8apl6FtfglIRQURlRm9lQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE~


  

 



  

 

  
 

 

 

Tax Credit Donations 
 

 



Please consider making a tax credit donation to help support some of the following at Aprende: 

Performing Arts, Athletics, Clubs, AVID, Field Trips, etc. 

  

These programs help develop well-rounded students, who in turn, build strong communities. Arizona 

statute allows individuals to donate $200 and couples to donate $400 for a dollar-to-dollar tax credit. 

The deadline for tax credit donations is April 15, 2024.  You can donate online through our Payment 

Portal. 

  

Thank you for your continued support! 
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Mentor Training Boys to Men 
 

 



 

  
 

 

 



  

 

  
 

 

 



  

 

Parents/guardians are asked to call the 24 hour attendance line 480.541.6201 each day that their child 

is absent. Please leave a message spelling the student's name, grade, date(s) of the absence and reason 

for absence. If a phone call is not received, or if the school has not been able to contact the 

parent/guardian, the student will be given an unexcused absence. 

  

As a reminder, students who are absent from school the day of an activity MAY NOT attend the activity 

(i.e. classroom party; a middle school dance or sporting event; an after-school enrichment club; or Kids 

Club care after school). 

  
 

 

 

Student Sign-Out 
 

 

  

We understand students will need to be signed out for appointments, etc. 

Please try to avoid signing out your student after 2:55pm. The last 10 

minutes of school tend to be hectic and we appreciate your understanding. 

  

Also, please try to limit the amount of items being dropped off in the front 

office (water bottles, lunches, sweatshirts). Every time we need to call a 

classroom, it is disruptive to the class. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

Quarter 3 Sports 
 

 



BOYS SOCCER & GIRLS BASKETBALL 

  

Reminder, Spirit Wear sales are closing this Saturday at 5pm. 
 

 

  

  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Athletic Director, Amy Violette, aviolette@kyrene.org or 

Alissa DeFoe adefoe@kyrene.org  480-541-6202  

  

Office hours:  7:30am-4pm 

Address:  777 N. Desert Breeze Blvd., East #2, Chandler, AZ  85226 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

mailto:aviolette@kyrene.org
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Aprende offers a variety of clubs, activities and organizations. Click here for Club/Activity information. 

  

An Activity Bus is offered on Tuesdays & Thursdays at 4:15pm. 

A pass is required for transportation. Please fill out & bring to the front office. Students will keep the 

pass for the entire year. Click here for Pass/Route information. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

Wag Wednesdays 
 

 

  

  

Bring your pup to Aprende student drop-off on Wednesdays from 

7:50am to 8:15am for a little treat! 

  

Just roll down your window and Staudohar will pop a Bubba Bite 

into your pup's mouth! 
 

 

  
 

Important: Sign up for Text Messages 

In the event of an emergency, text messages are the fastest and most effective way to communicate 

information to families. You must opt in to receive text communications! Text “Y” or “yes” to 67587 to 

begin receiving text messages from our school and Kyrene School District. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

Quicklinks 

  

- School Website  

- Breakfast/Lunch Menu  

- Calendar of Events 

- ParentVue and StudentVue 

- PTSO Information 
 

 

Contact Us 
 

 

Kyrene Aprende Middle School 

777 N. Desert Breeze Blvd. E. #2 

Chandler, AZ 85226 

  

Phone: 480-541-6200 

Fax: 480-541-6210 

Attendance: 480-541-6201 
 

School Hours: 8:20am-3:05pm 

Office Hours: 7:30am-4:00pm 
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A+ School of ExcellenceTM 
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